Tuesday, August 24, 2010

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN
Students
Picture Re-takes: Any student who does not have an 1.D. will be taking their picture this Friday, 8/27 during their Social
Studies class. Students will be released from class by teachers using the photo seating chart that was explained by Mrs.
Hunt to teachers in an email last week.

All students wishing to park their vehicles on campus must register their vehicles with Campus Safety by Friday, 8/27.
Registration forms are located on the counter in the Attendance Office. As a reminder, all students are to park in the
Kensington Parking Lot and vehicles must be parked in designated parking stalls.

Yearbook Senior ads are still available to be purchased, please see Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 for more information. All
pictures for Senior Ads are due December 10™.

There are still a limited number of yearbooks from last school year available for purchase. The cost is $65. You may
make your payment in the ASB Office and bring your receipt to Rm. 257 to pick-up your copy.

All new work permits must be picked up at snack only in the Conference Room. They will not be delivered, so be sure
to come by and get yours.

Like your job? Want to keep it? If you haven’t renewed your Work Permit you are working illegally. Pick up a green
work permit request form from the table outside the Work Experience Office in the library.

All Athletics: Clearance cards will be issued during snack and lunch only, (make sure you bring in your ASB card and are
cleared of all debts). Teachers please do not issue passes during class time for this purpose.

Voting for ASL club shirts today at break in Rm. 405.

SALAD BOWL starts today. Come join us at lunch in Rm. 408 to start off the year! SALAD BOWL travels, eats and
discusses cultures from all over the world. Hope to see you there!

Senior Class meeting today during lunch in Rm. 257. We will discuss homecoming, senior class shirts and grad nite.
Bring your lunch. Everyone is welcome.

The first Gay-Straight Alliance meeting will be held this Wednesday, 8/25 in Rm. 654. Bring your lunch and help us plan
Club Rush Booth.

Attention all students interested in joining MESA. Meeting in Rm. 809 this Thursday 8/26 at lunch. Bring your lunch
with you.

Attention All Boys Basketball Players, there will be a mandatory meeting for all players who plan on playing this year
today at break in Rm. 503. If you have any questions contact Coach Felder in Rm. 503.

There will be a Boys Soccer meeting for all new and returning players at the beginning of break this Thursday, 8/26 in

Rm. 303.
Wisdom
“There is wisdom of The head, aAnd wisdowm of The heart.” - Charles

Dickens

ANAlyze - BReAk ApART

Bullpups remember.,.your character counts everywhere...all the time!



